
Name:  Brother Thomas T. Quattlebaum  

Current Foundation Position:  President 

Brief Professional Background: 

Thomas Quattlebaum was born, raised and educated in Albany, NY.  He is a graduate of Siena College, 
where he received his Bachelor of Science in Physics, with a concentration in Mathematics.   Thomas has 
a MBA in Marketing & Management Information Systems as well as a Master’s of Science in Industrial 
and Management Engineering.  Both degrees are from Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute, RPI located in 
Troy, NY. These advanced degrees were obtained while working full time with IBM Corporation, and 
while traveling on national projects and having global commitments.  

Thomas was recruited to IBM Corporation upon graduating from Siena College and was employed there 
for over 15 years. Brother Quattlebaum was employed by the IBM, where he worked within the 
Professional Services Consulting Division. He has had roles ranging for sales individual contributor, 
project lead consultant, solution design & technical integration manager, Sales Manager, Divisional Sales 
Director and National Solution manages, where you design a solution, then implement for a client.  For 
the past 11 years Brother Quattlebaum has been employed at SAS Institute, headquarters in Cary, NC,  
where he currently serves as the Strategic Relationship Director for SAS to several technology 
companies like; Microsoft, Intel, EMC, Dell & Cisco.  

He was inducted into Omega Psi Phi Fraternity on April 19, 1985 through Nu Tau Chapter in Albany, NY.  
Since coming to Tau Lambda Lambda in 2009, Quattlebaum has worked diligently on several committees 
and has been committed in his support of Chapter initiatives.  He can be counted on to bring innovative 
ideas to leverage community resources in an effort to increase Chapter revenue for supporting 
scholarships and promoting visibility within the community.  Thomas is married to the beautiful Lesley J. 
Quattlebaum and is the father of two wonderful children, Masalius (12) and Thomas Quincy (4). 

Reason why you are with the Foundation:   Thomas Quattlebaum, this past July was elected as the 
President of the John Lancaster & W. Cecil Short Charity Foundation. In addition, Bro, Quattlebaum just 
complete a successful year leading the Ways & Means committee, to a few outstanding years in fund 
raising. While this committee was under his leadership, the Chapter has raised over $32,000 in funds for 
the chapter to realize in future years for scholarships and community outreach projects.  

 


